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FROM THE PREZ……

I can’t believe this but we are in the month of November already. And in case you don’t know what that means I am going to tell you.
It’s time for turkey, football, candy, pies, shopping, chaos galore and just a few short weeks till jolly old man in the red suit appears. Where
has the time gone this year? It seems like we just started this year off after the Holidays and here we are getting ready to start again. Well I
guess that means that show season will be just around the corner after the Holidays so start working on those projects now.

Speaking of projects make sure that you bring a 1/72 scale airplane to the Christmas Dinner. We will be having a small contest for
that scale air craft. So if you don’t have one sitting on the shelf (like us car guys) start on one now so you can have it ready. I have already
been working on mine for a few days already. Don’t forget that the Christmas Dinner will be on December 4th at the Roanoker Restaurant.

I want to also mention that our Business Meeting will be held on November 19th, a week early due to Thanksgiving. Make sure you
make note of this. The build meeting will be the normal 2nd Tuesday, which is November 12th.

Until Next Month!

Rocky

Hotchkiss H35 M.M. 40159
4th Cuirassierus
France May 1940

Submitted by: Terry Eastman

Paints:
Rust-Oleum Camouflage Tan
Tamiya XF-58 Olive Green

This 1/35th scale kit is by Heller.
The canvas tarpaulin is made from a teabag.
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Club Officers

President: Rocky Sink Secretary: Bob Rohrbacksnkchevcol@aol.com rjrohrback@aol.com
Vice-President: Jay Dennis Treasurer: Greg ClowerJaysmr239@gmail.com GClower@aol.com

 11/19/2015 RVIPMS Business Meeting at 7:00pm

 12/4/2015 RVIPMS Annual Christmas Dinner at 6:30pm

 1/8/2016 ModelCon 2016 Chattanooga, TN Mike Moore (423) 596-5130

 2/27/2016 Old Dominion Open Richmond, VA Chazz Klanian (804) 794-8020

 Secretary Bob Rohrback needs everyone to let him know their current expiration dates of their national
memberships so that he can renew the club’s charter for 2016. These are needed ASAP.

 Devon Bledsoe has finalized the plans for the Christmas party with the Roanoke Restaurant to be held on
Friday, December 4th. A social hour will be held starting at 6:30 p.m. with dinner starting at 7:00.
Participants will have a choice of several entrees and side dishes with prices ranging from $10 to $12.
Participants are requested to bring a wrapped gift for the Dirty Santa activity. It was also announced that a
special contest will be held at the party, and the contest will be open to all 1/72 scale aircraft models. There
will also be a short business meeting at the party to cover all necessary business to be brought to the club
during December.
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